----Original Message----

From: ethan1@rushmore.com [mailto:ethan1@rushmore.com]

Sent: Friday, February 17, 2012 2:25 PM

To: Faiman Paul

Subject: Lack of Sidewalks on Red Dale Drive

Paul,

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me today regarding the lack of sidewalks on Red Dale Drive. I believe the lack of a pedestrian walkway on this street is a serious life safety issue. I have contacted my city council person and will discuss this issue with them.

However, I would like to see this issue brought up at the Public Works Committee Meeting and ultimately brought before the City Council.

There are small children that use this street to go to school and access Canyon Lake Park, and it would be terrible for one of them to be injured just because there was no adequate place for them to walk/ride their bike.

I will make myself available to provide any information necessary, and answer any questions that the Public Works Committee may have.

Please, if you have any questions or need any additional information feel free to contact me.

Thank you, Ethan Hudson 605-430-5507